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June 23, 2025 
 
Jason Welker 
City of Sandpoint 
1123 Lake St 
Sandpoint, ID 83864 
 
Dear Mr. Jason Welker, 
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the Idaho Park and Recreation Board has approved funding for the 
Sandpoint City Beach RV Campground Rebuild in the amount of $950,000.00. At the same time, I would 
like to commend you for your efforts to improve outdoor recreation facilities and services in Idaho. 
 
The grant number assigned to this project is RV26-1-09-1 Please use this grant number on all 
correspondence regarding this project. 
 
A grant agreement will be generated in the grant management system and emailed directly to you for 
signature. Please sign and return the agreement with an original (wet) or authenticated digital signature 
of the individual with authority to make long-term obligations for their respective agency or 
organization, within (60) days of this letter to: 
 

Anissa Crane 
North Region Grant Specialist 
Idaho Department of Parks and Recreation 
2885 Kathleen Avenue, Suite 1 
Coeur d’Alene, ID  83815 

 
An agreement will be returned to you along with other necessary forms and further instructions. 
 
Funds for this project will be available July 1, 2025. All work on this project must be completed and 
payments made by the end of the project period. 
 
Thank you for your interest in IDPR’s grant programs and for your service to Idaho’s recreating public. If 
you have any questions, please contact Anissa Crane at (208) 415-3396 or anissa.crane@idpr.idaho.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Susan E. Buxton 
Director 

 State of Idaho 

Department of Parks and Recreation 
 

BRAD LITTLE 
Governor 

 
SUSAN E. BUXTON 

Director 

http://www.parksandrecreation.idaho.gov/
mailto:anissa.crane@idpr.idaho.gov

